
 

Resolution 

of the 

California Student Aid Commission 

honoring 

Glen Becerra 
 

Whereas, Glen Becerra was first appointed to the California Student Aid Commission in February 1992 until June 1994   

as a University of California student representative and twenty-three years later was appointed by then Governor 

Edmund G. Brown Jr. to serve as the General Public Representative in March 2016 until February 2020 to continue his 

passion of making college education affordable and attainable for all students; and,  

Whereas, Glen Becerra has served admirably as a Commissioner; as a member of the Legislative, Budget and Audit 

Committee in March 2016, and as the Vice Chair from June 2016 until February 28, 2020; and, as a member of the 

Personnel, Evaluation and Nominations Committee from March 29, 2016 to February 28, 2020; and,  

Whereas, Glen Becerra has been a passionate advocate for education and empowering young people as a Regent of the 

California Lutheran University Board of Regents, as a board member of the Simi Valley Education Foundation and Simi 

Valley Boys and Girls Club, and as a Commissioner of the White House Commission on Presidential Scholars; and, 

Whereas, Glen Becerra has had a long career in service to others including serving as a Legislative Aid in the Office of 

California State Assemblymember James L. Brulte in 1996 and as the Deputy Director of External Affairs in the Office 

of the Governor from 1993 to 1996; and, 

Whereas, Glen Becerra was a passionate, thoughtful voice for the needs and concerns of Cal Grant and Middle Class 

Scholarship students; and, 

Whereas, Glen Becerra is currently the Executive Officer of Marketing at the Los Angeles County Metropolitan 

Transportation Authority since 2015; and,  

Whereas, Glen Becerra’s background demonstrates his active leadership role, exemplary public service and hands-on 
involvement in multiple causes to help students; and, 
 

Therefore, be it now 

Resolved, this Commission and its staff commend Mr. Glen Becerra for his leadership and vision as a member of 

the California Student Aid Commission, and be it further  

Resolved, that the Commission and its staff wish him continued personal and professional success in his future 

work service and activities.  

 

                    

Catalina Cifuentes,          Marlene L. Garcia 

Chair            Executive Director 


